Mayor’s Report for 10-07-2013

A. AML Conference Reminder: Assembly Members intending to
participate in the November 18-22 Alaska Municipal League Conference in
Anchorage are encouraged to make their travel arrangements soon to assure
accommodations.

B. _Next Advisory Board Review: This evening we will be reviewing the
merits of retaining the Harbors and Ports Advisory Board for Borough
government. At the October 215 meeting the Assembly will review the Parks
and Recreation and Public Safety Advisory Boards.



